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KERSEY AND COMPANY 
P.O. Box 1248 

Fredericksburg, TX 78624 
830-997-7519 

January 12, 2001 

Tim Gum 

District I I Supervisor 
Ofl Conservation Division 

Dear Mr. Gum; 
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When I visited with you back in October, I mentioned that we were unable to obtain a Pulling 
Unit to work on any wells, including those that have been in production recently. Since that time 
things have only gotten worse, as I now have several producing wells off I regularly call all of 
the Pulling Unit Operators in S.E. New Mexico to stay current on their lists. 

However, we are trying to use other methods to return the shut in wells to production. We have 
been able to contract with an operator of a cable tool drilling rig to start working on this group of 
weUs. This work however, is only being done on a "when time is available" basis, and is rather 
slow. We have returned one well to production and are currently working on another that was 
not on your list that the BLM is pressuring us to return to production. 

Please find enclosed Forms C-103 on all wells listed, with a p 

Sincerely,̂  

Kenneth R. Wade 
Kersey & Company 

/15"^- ^ ' / 

"5 J f ^ - ^ 



- ^ 6 1 7 1 8 7 ^ 

n

 R£CE/VEO K 

l£ 0*5 

co 
o 

0 1 

o 
oo 
o 

M 
1 

CD 
CO 

ro 

o 

CJl 
o 
CO 

CO 
o 

t 
— A o ro ro 

o 
co 
I 

CO 
CO 
-v l 

ro 
1 

to 
CO 
co 

CO 
o 

0 1 

CO 
co 
-v l 

G 

to 
CO 
CD 

CO 
o 
6 

to 
o 

o 
CO 
I 

CO 
CO 
tn 

ft 
o 
o 

-< 
D 
ft 
o 
o 
CO 

> 
CO 
c 

o 
ro 

> 
CO 
c 
ft 
o 
o 

> 
CO 
c 
> 
ft 
o 
o 

m 
70 
00 
m 
-< 

o 
O 
z o 
I 
c 
m 

m 
70 

co 
5 
o 
o 
00 

m 
> 
> 
z 
CO 

o 

7K 
m 
70 
CO 

o 
o 

7\ 

m 
co 

o 
O 

s 
PI 
•v 
8° 
n 
o 

ro 
cp 
o co 
1 

-vl 
CO 
I 

ro 
00 m 

ro 
00 
1 

00 
CO 
I 

ro 
CO 

m 

-v l 
CO 
1 

ro 
0 0 
m 

-v l 
co 

• 
ro 00 m 

o 
to 
1 

"vl 
CO 
I 

ro 
00 
m 

CD 
CO 
O 
CO 

to 
co 

o 
CO 

CD 
O) 
o 

o 
O) 
o 

CD 
CD 
O 
CO 

CO 
CD 
O 
m 

co 
co 
o 

CD 
CD 
O 

CD 
CD 
O 
rn 

CD 
o> 

1 


